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Livity Life  
10th December  2021  

The Livity School Weekly Newsletter  

School News  
 
The Livity School continues to adhere to government guidelines related to Covid 19. We 
have advised staff that  face coverings are now mandatory in all communal areas.  All 
visitors to the school are required to wear face coverings for the duration of their visit 
unless they are exempt.                         
Next week we have lots of festive activities taking place starting with Christmas parties on 
Monday 13th, Christmas Lunch Tuesday 14th,  Mr Ruffles Entertainment Show on 
Wednesday and a special visit from Father Christmas on Friday 17th.   
Our Christmas Show is on Thursday 16th December at 1:30pm. 
We ae really sorry to announce because of the rising cases, we can only invite parents of 
Year 6 children to attend the show as it is their last year at The Livity School.  

Red Class   
 
In Red Class this week we have continued 
with our usual physical work and sensory 
activities, enjoying the lead up to the holiday 
celebrations. Red,Yellow and Green Class had 
celebration workshops on Wednesday.  We 
made clay ornaments, planted spring bulbs to 
take home and made gingerbread stars. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Yellow Class  

Yellow Class children have been reaching and  
exploring different sensory equipment during 
dance lesson. They also took part in the 
workshops on Wednesday: cooking, planting 
and modelling. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Gold Class   

Gold Class has been working really hard 
working on number and money skills. This week 
we have also decorated the school for the 
festive season and we have also been getting 
ready for class parties by making party food. 

 
 
Pink Class   

We really enjoyed a sensory story all about 
winter this week in Pink Class, we explored 
cold ice, warm mince pies, and the cool wind. 
We’ve also been busy making some 
wonderful decorations for Christmas. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Blue Class   
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This week, in Blue Class made jam tarts in 
cooking. The children rolled out the pastry 
and used cutters to cut out a circular 
shape for the base. The children then 
added jam and baked their jam tarts. 
Once cooked children tasted or ate their 
Jam Tarts. Yummy! 
 

 
 

 
   
Orange Class   
 
In preparation for Christmas, Orange Class 
have been very busy making crafts and 
decorations. For that purpose, children have 
been encouraged to colour, paint, cut and 
stick according to their individual abilities. We 
are looking forward to the Christmas party. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                  
Ladybird Class   

This week, Ladybirds Class has had a lot of fun. 
The children were very skilled in P.E; jumping 

from higher spots and balancing on the 
beam. They baked some spiced biscuits and 
they also went to the colourful big playground 
where they really enjoyed themselves 
between the slide, the swing, the spinning 
cups and more. 

 
 
   
 
Green Class  

Green Class have really enjoyed exploring 
leaves, conkers etc in our autumn sensory 
story this week. We used our different senses, 
such as touch, smell taste and sight. 
 

 
 
Purple Class  

This week Purple Class have been preparing 
for our winter show. We have been building an 
array of decorations and dancing to our 
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chosen music. We have also been making 
jam tarts in cooking. Have a wonderful 
weekend from Purple Class. 

  

  
 
Butterfly Class   
 
This week in Butterfly Class some of us were 
using some equipment for our physical 
development for standing and walking. We 
have also been working on communicating in 
different ways to request what we want.  

  
Rainbow Class 

Hello everyone! Rainbow Class had a very 
good week. We have been learning all about 
plants, linking our science activities to the 
stories we have been reading. We have also 

been decorating and preparing for the end of 
term celebrations. 
 

 
 
Silver Class   

This week in Silver Class we did some amazing 
work and preparation for our winter show. We 
prepared by dancing to our song 
Sunflower and created some great 
decorations for the school.   
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stay Alert to the Symptoms of Coronavirus 
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HIGH 
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NEW 

CONTINUOUS 
COUGH 

 

 
LOSS OF  
TASTE OR 
SMELL? 

 
You can book a free COVID test by visiting the 
following web address: 
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test  
For guidance on responding to Corona Virus in 
children please visit the following web 
address:  
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-
covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates for your Diary 2021 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
17th December Last Day of School Term 
 
4th January   First Day of School Term 
All our term dates are available on our 
website. 
 

Don’t Forget 
 
Tuesday 14th  December 
Christmas Lunch  
 
 

 
 
 
Please remember to call the school office 
before 7.30am if your child is going to be 
absent.  
If you have any issues with transport, please 
contact London Hire on the following numbers 
Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 
5316 
 

 


